
Summary of Minutes from 6/12/17 MQP BOE Meeting 

 

Prior Minutes: Approved May Minutes.   

 

New Business:    Introduction of new members: Rebecca O’Donnell and Yvette Pelican. 

Peter Donasanau was unable to make it due to a family emergency.   

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Middle School Initiative Update:  The committee had a meeting to wrap up the 

end of the year business.   

 

EM&M:  The committee rescheduled its meeting.    

 

Technology:  Tech Electronic will be on site for the installation of the hardware 

for Wi-Fi access and will be back in August after beginning of school.   

 

Inclusion:  (Mrs. Schroff and Rob)  Maryville University will be providing speech 

therapy support at MQP.  Report on survey that was sent out to parents and staff 

in May.   

 

2017/2018 Officers:  Danielle Emert was elected as President and Lynn Goessling was 

elected at Vice-President and Secretary.   

 

Approval of Inclusion Policy:  The inclusion policy was approved.   

 

Schedule:  The decision to close school on the solar eclipse was discussed.  The Board 

meeting schedule was discussed.   

 

Principal’s Update:  Interviews are underway for teaching positions and they are working 

on class lists.  The transition to the new principal is underway.  Mrs. Schroff reported on 

the School Improvement Process Update (per handout to the Board) which has been in 

progress for the past year.    

 

Next meeting is September 11th at 7:00 in the Holy Family Room.   

 

 

 


